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MEADOWCREEK
ELEMENTARY

FOOD PANTRY

JROTCSTEM
COLLABORATION

We would like to send a huge
shout out to Meadowcreek
Elementary grandparent, Ms.
Jacqueline Johnson-Slusher with
Strengthening Families, Inc. She is
a fearless servant-leader who
seeks to empower disadvantaged
families. She recently donated 70
backpacks to 1st and 2nd graders
at Meadowcreek. Thanks for your
continued support, Mrs. Slusher!  

SUMMER PD

Before students arrive our
central office staff and
campus leaders spent time
preparing for a great year. 
 Thank you to Ms. Roe and
all the internal presenters
who led sessions during the
Principal's Retreat last
week.  We are one team
with one dream!

VIVIAN J. LINCOLN
LIBRARY

New Professional Orientation
kicked off this week with over
300 new teachers and
paraprofessionals.  Staff and
teachers will rotate through
sessions with a range of topics
from safety and security to
curriculum and instruction.  We
would like to welcome all our
new employees to the Crowley
Family.  We are glad you're here.

Crowley ISD and the Tarrant Area
Food Bank is expanding its
partnership. Beginning August 16, the
mobile food bank will serve the CISD
family twice each month: Every 1st
Wednesday at Crowley High School
and every 3rd Wednesday at North
Crowley High School. Thank you to
Mrs. Polk and her team for running this
program for many years and thanks to
Mr. Muhammad for his assistance in
helping to facilitate the expansion.

The Fort Worth Public Library
opened the beautiful Vivian J.
Lincoln Library branch on July 8
in front of a large crowd of Mrs.
Lincoln's family, friends,
Crowley ISD colleagues, library
officials and local dignitaries.
CISD students who logged the
most reading minutes in April
also got to help with the
ceremonial ribbon cutting. 
 Crowley Pride Unified!

On Monday, July 17 the North
Crowley High School JROTC received
notification from the Department of
the Army that they have been
designated an Honor Unit with
Distinction for maintaining
exceptionally high standards of
training and discipline as evidenced
by the results of the JROTC Program
of Accreditation and Unit Report for
school year 2022 - 2023. Thank you
for your dedication, service and
excellence.  We are Crowley Proud of
you!

NEW PROFESSIONAL
ORIENTATION

Shout out to Dr. Sylvia Valencia, Ms.
Sheri Rodriguez from Hargrave and
Ms. Kaila Tymony from Meadowcreek
for representing the district at an all
expense paid national STEM training
hosted by the University of Illinois this
week.  In addition to the training, the
university has awarded the district
with several grants to extend the
learning for students and create
summer programs.  We can't wait to
hear more about this exciting
opportunity.

https://www.facebook.com/fortworthlibrary?fref=mentions

